
 
              
 
Frederick County Public Schools is utilizing the State of Maryland 001B2600381, Statewide Contract 
2021 Vans and SUVS. Please contact Allegra Daye at the State of Maryland Procurement Office via 
email: allegra.daye1@maryland.gov for contract details and document requests. 
 
  
  
 

Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, NIGP-CPP, CSBO, 
CPCP, Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing Manager 
Roy McHaffa, Purchasing Agent 

 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East St 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5116 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
willis.meekins@fcps.org 
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